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June 18, 2021 
 
Hello Mountview Families! 
 
It is hard to believe another school year is coming to an end.  It’s been a crazy one, but one we will never 
forget.   We would like to thank all of our staff, students and families for all their hard work and patience 
during the past year.  Hope everyone has a safe, healthy, relaxing summer. 
 
Below are details for returning IPADS and other resources that have been borrowed from the school, as 
well as pick up any belongings that were left behind in April.  We will be following all public health 
measures (masks required, social distancing etc.).    Please make sure you complete the COVID19 
screening before coming to the school. If you have any COVID 19 symptoms or may have come in 
contact with anyone that has tested positive for COVID 19 please DO NOT come. Alternate 
arrangements can be made.    Let’s keep the numbers declining so we can all enjoy a great summer! 
 
MONDAY JUNE 28 
 
1:00- 2:00 pm  
 
Families with last name starting with A-L may come to the front of the school to return ipads, drop off 
anything that may need to be returned to the school and pick up belongings if applicable. 
 
2:00 – 3:00 pm  
 
Families with last name starting with M-Z may come to the front of the school to return ipads, drop off 
anything that may need to be returned to the school and pick up belongings if applicable. 
 
 
TUESDAY JUNE 29 
 
9:00 – 10:00 am 
 
Families with last name starting with M-Z may come to the front of the school to return ipads, drop off 
anything that may need to be returned to the school and pick up belongings if applicable. 
 
10:00 – 11:00 am  
 
Families with last name starting with A-L may come to the front of the school to return ipads, drop off 
anything that may need to be returned to the school and pick up belongings if applicable. 
 


